Pleasantville Community School
Special Meeting of the Board of Education
High School Media Center
Monday, January 21, 2013
7:00 p.m.

The Pleasantville School Board met in special session on January 21, 2013 at 7:00 P.M. in the High School Media Center.
Present: Sutter, Hilsabeck, Padellford, and Ray.

7:00 p.m. President Padellford called the meeting to order.
Motion made by Hilsabeck and seconded by Sutter to approve the agenda. Motion carried (4-0).

Motion made by Ray and seconded by Sutter to accept the early retirement declarations from Cynda Hilsabeck, Dennis
Oliver, Sharon Thill, Cynthia Thill, and Lois Turnage. Motion carried (4-0).

The Board thanked these teachers for their combined 150 plus years of dedication to our students and school district.

The Board considered upgrading the door locks on campus. The new locks would bring the buildings within ADA
compliance. They had some concerns about whether video intercoms were needed at the entrances to the buildings. Motion made by
Sutter and Seconded by Ray to approve the bid by Strauss Lock in the amount of $14,395 or new door handles and locks. Motion carried
(4-0).

The Board again discussed the clock systems throughout the buildings. Mr. Miller is still waiting on additional bids before
bringing proposal in front of the Board.

Motion made by Sutter and seconded by Ray to adjourn. Motion carried (4-0).

President Padellford declared the meeting adjourned at 7:34 P.M.




